
Policy Minutes 12/17/14 

 
Attendance: Members: Stephen Harding, Victor Katz, Dr. Slone, and Mark Jewett 

 

Public Comment: None  

 

5141.7 Concussion Policy and Regulation:  Dr. Slone discussed the changes 

required by the Legislature in regards to this policy. One is that “Head Injury” would 

be removed from the policy. The Subcommittee also discussed the regulation 

accompanying the policy. Mr. Jewett discussed the current protocols in place for 

Student Athletes with concussion and the measures needed to be taken for them to 

begin participating again.  

The Subcommittee unanimously agreed to move forward with the policy for a First 

Reading before the Board on 1/5/15 

 

 

S. Harding moved, V. Katz seconded and the committee unanimously moved to 

adjourn. 

 

 

 

 

 


